[bookmark: _GoBack]AATG Fall Board Meeting, Hyak 13. September 2014

Present: Kelly Dietsch, Shannon Dubenion-Smith, Rick Beck, Susanne Kanning

2013-2014 activities: German Students Convention in Everett CC -November, Tonbangerät Concert-March, Immersion Camp-March, Soccer Tournament-May

Shannon Dubenion-Smith is our new AATG WAFLT representative.
-Need a process for deciding on a Rep
-2 year cycle, no limit, send out an e-mail in the Spring, names will be collected, ballot/vote at Hyak

 WAFLT AATG Lunch-Tombola, Theaterstück (danke Rick)

Program in Peril-need to talk to retired teachers in hopes that they can help when the need arises, especially since these situations seem to take place when teachers are very busy.

Rick is going to e-mail AATG national for a membership list.
-Have everyone check to see if they are a member

AATG-WA website: who is responsible for this? 
Who? How? Let’s try to get this fixed.

AATG testing- More people interested?
Testing chair. 

Rick will reserve Berghaus for Hyak next year. 11-12. September 2015

Grants: $100
-Process is non-existent
-need a limit of number per year
-let’s look at WAFLT and see what would be good for us


Financial report-everything balances out, Convention pays for all other loses










AATG General Meeting, Hyak 2014

Agenda:
1-Introductions

2-WAFLT 9-11 October
Attend, it is a Bi-State, always worthwhile, check the website and register

3-AATG testing
Congratulations to those schools who took part, many had students who were successful, check AATG website for details, Kathy Lockwood explained that it has become easier and more flexible, the Helpline was very good at fixing glitches
	-Maryann Harvey continues to be our testing chair

4-AATG Awards
Nominations, on AATG website, please nominate colleagues who are deserving
AATG rep to WAFLT was discussed, the process was explained

5-Finances
AATG membership is down, thanks to FLES we are able to have Hyak (Fall Retreat). Hyak and Immersion Camp lose money every year. Convention makes money and balances everything out. Convention will at Bothell HS on Nov. 8, join us for the fun!
Treasurer’s Report: we have about $5,000 plus or minus in our account at the end of the year. It was suggested that we set aside some funds for an “Outreach Program” to try to get more people involved in AATG.
New motto: Each one, reach one!

6-Webmaster
Marianne Sebastian? Katie Rombauer has volunteered to take over, vielen Dank! We are also on Facebook

7-Hyak expenses/trainings
What do people want, no budget to bring in people from the outside, we need to find our presenters from within. It was encouraged that everyone give the Board feedback about what people want, as well as who might have something interesting that they can present.

Hope to see everyone again next year! Mark your calendars now
